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FPPC Commission Members 
Fair Political Practices Commission 
428 J Street, Suite 620 
Sacramento, CA. 95814 

Re:  In the Matter of Mark Peterson; FPPC No. 16/007 

Dear Commission: 

As a citizen and a former prosecutor for Contra Costa County, I would urge this commission to impose the strongest 
possible consequence against District Attorney Mark Peterson. 

While lower fines may suffice for various elected officials, Mr. Peterson isn’t a school board member or local mayor.  As 
Mr. Peterson has noted many times in his speeches throughout the County, he is the top law enforcement officer in a 
county with well over one million people.  He is the person in charge of enforcing the law in Contra Costa County.  He is 
a lawyer and the head of the largest law firm in Contra Costa County.  He is well versed in campaign finance law, the law 
of embezzlement and, perhaps most importantly, the law of perjury.  Mr. Peterson knows better than to do what he did; 
yet he perjured himself and embezzled the money anyway. 

In this situation a $45,000 fine is just a slap on the wrist.  Mr. Peterson embezzled over $66,000 from the citizens who 
donated to his campaign.  His thefts went on for an extended period of four years and an outrageous total of 600 
transactions.  

Ironically, Mr. Peterson might agree that the fine is just a slap on the wrist.  Because a member of the FPPC asked for 
more details about Mr. Peterson’s political history, I’ve attached several articles about him and a copy of a complaint from 
a lawsuit. 

One of those articles describes how Mr. Peterson wrote the Department of Justice and asked for a felony prosecution of 
one of his fellow prosecutors.  The prosecutor had sent out a fundraising e-mail and merely asked for money.  By contrast, 
Mark Peterson stole money on over 600 different occasions.  If Mr. Peterson feels you should get a felony charge for 
asking for campaign money on one occasion, then he would most certainly agree that he should get more than a fine for 
stealing campaign money on 600 separate occasions. 

 The articles and the complaint describe the political retaliation Mr. Peterson engaged in against his fellow prosecutors.  I 
have spoken with several prosecutors who are embarrassed by Mr. Peterson and hope that he will resign.  These 
prosecutors are wary of speaking out against Mr. Peterson now because they are keenly aware that to speak against Mr. 
Peterson will lead to certain retribution. 

The articles show that several people have spoken out though.  The Contra Costa Times has called for him to resign.  
Robin Lipetzky, the Public Defender of Contra Costa County, has called for his resignation.  Bob Stern, the co-author of 
the Political Reform Act stated “this was a deliberate attempt to use his campaign funds for his personal use.  For a 
District Attorney this is unbelievable….this is really an abuse of public trust.”  
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I urge you to conduct a full public hearing on the matter of Mr. Peterson’s embezzlement and perjury and to impose a far 
harsher fine than the one Mr. Peterson has currently agreed to pay.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

William Murphy 












































